
Book Sale
The Orchard are hosting a book sale at the end of the term 

to raise money to sustain the school sensory garden. 

If you have any books you wish to donate for the sale, 
please can you drop them off at the office w/b Monday 1st 

July until Thursday 4th July. 

The book sale will happen on Friday 5th July 
(more details to follow)

Prices will range from 10p to £1.

Thank you for your support!


